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-EXTERNAL-

I strongly oppose the construction of a car wash at this location. Increasing ground-level
emissions adjacent to an elementary school would be planning malpractice, especially since
the staff report notes that this is "one of the most pollution burdened areas of the city" and "the
proposed car wash will intensify the auto-oriented land uses adjacent to a school." Car-
enabling infrastructure is a fossil fuel subsidy and public health risk. Vote AYE on the motion
to deny this permit.
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